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S.No. Case No. Proceedings 

1.  CRL MP 1009/2018 Both parties called absent. For hearing, call with 
Crl.M.Ps, call on 28.11.2024 

2.  

CRL MP 504/2022 

CRL MP SR 30/2022 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

3.  

CRL MP 540/2022 

CRL MP SR 38/2022 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

4.  

CRL MP 541/2022 

CRL MP SR 61/2023 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

5.  

CRL MP 883/2022 

CRL MP SR 58/2023 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

6.  

CRL MP 39/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

7.  

CRLMP 540/2022 

CRL MP SR 38/2023 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

8.  

CRL MP 541/2022 

CRL MP SR61/2023 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 



preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

9.  

CRL MP 883/2022 

CRL MP SR 58/2023 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

10.  

CRL MP 39/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

11.  

CRL MP 221/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

12.  

CRL MP 223/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

13.  

CRL MP 474/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

14.  

CRL MP  476/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

15.  

CRL MP  494/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

16.  
CRL MP  496/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 



1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

17.  

CRL MP  497/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

18.  

CRL MP 498/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

19.  

CRL MP 504/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

20.  

CRL MP 508/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

21.  

CRL MP 511/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

22.  

CRL MP 512/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

23.  

CRL MP 517/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 



24.  

CRL MP 525/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

25.  

CRL MP 526/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

 Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

26.  

CRL MP 529/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

27.  

CRL MP 532/2024 

CRL MP 1009/2018 

Both parties called absent. After call work no 
representation. For hearing, call with Crl.M.P.No. 
1009/2018, call on 28-11-2024. Section is directed to 
put up the orders of the Hon’ble High Court revisions 
preferred by the Company in batch cases relating to 
state of Karnataka 

 

 


